
Chilton County Schools Covid Policy

Chilton County Schools will continue to follow the Covid-19 guidelines per the ADPH
and CDC. If a student tests positive for Covid, guidelines should be followed as listed
below.

-The updated guidance recommends that the person should stay home and away from
others.
-If the student is seen by a doctor, the student should follow the recommendations
given.
-Once symptoms are improving overall and there has been no fever within the previous
24 hours without the use of fever-reducing medications, the student may return to
normal activities.
-According to recent CDC guidelines, “once people resume normal activities, they are
encouraged to take additional prevention strategies for the next 5 days to curb disease
spread, such as taking more steps for cleaner air, enhancing hygiene practices, wearing
a well-fitting mask, keeping a distance from others”.
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